India Club delivered another very Successful and Empowering “Next Step” Forum: “How to respond when
someone discloses DV or Elder Abuse”, on 2nd Aug. The attendees expressed that the information provided by
all the speakers was very useful and their interaction with the audience exceptional. The audience participated
enthusiastically in asking questions and sharing their experiences. Some of the feed back was “First time | got

the right advice™” , “| am glad | came”, "would like to do a seminar with you on aged care” and more positive
comments.

We are very appreciative of all the speakers for delivering such worthwhile & successful information and of the
audience for their active participation. We most sincerely thank all the speakers for their continuing support and
look forward to many more worthy sessions like this, adding value and much needed support to the community.



